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Dear Elementary/ beginning Kindergarten Parents, 

During the summer the elementary and beginning kindergarten children move into Renee’s room during nap. This is voluntary. If they need to sleep they may but it gives the pre kindergartners an opportunity to cut down on their nap time in preparation for school. 

Please bring a chapter book to read during quiet time and a shirt to use as a paint smock. 
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We are looking forward to an exciting summer program. During our first unit we will be studying some of the great master artists. We will learn the different styles and techniques that the artiste used. We will be creating our own masterpieces based on the paintings we explore.

We will be learning about the styles of James Whistler. He believed that painting should exist for its own sake, and he often gave his pictures musical titles to suggest an analogy with the abstract art of music. We will be listening to different types of music and painting how the music makes us feel. 

We will learn about Sonia Delaunay who influenced both the art and fashion worlds with her use of strong colors and geometric shapes in her fashion and textile designs and paintings.  She was the first living female artist to have a retrospective exhibition at the Louvre in 1964, and in 1975 was named an officer of the French Legion of Honor. 
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We will also be studying John Audubon who was a French-American ornithologist, naturalist, and painter. He was notable for his expansive studies to document all types of American birds and for his detailed illustrations that depicted the birds in their natural habitats. His major work, a color-plate book entitled The Birds of America (1827–1839), is considered one of the finest ornithological works ever completed. Audubon identified 25 new species. We will also be studying the parts of a bird, making a bird book and learning about different birds. 


I visited Colonial Williamsburg during April and I came back with a lot of ideas to share with the children. Colonial Williamsburg is in Virginia and is an area that is set up to demonstrate how life was lived in the 1800. We will learn how a child might have lived during this time. We will learn games that the children would have played, the clothes that they would have worn and the chores that they did. We will also be cooking foods that the children would have eaten at this time in history. 

[image: image5.wmf]Our next unit will be studying the water cycle. What water is made of, how water travels through the environment and how we can conserve water. We will discuss how there is a finite amount of water on the earth and how dinosaurs drank the same water that we do. We will be doing lots of experiments and maybe make it rain!

We are looking forward to an exciting summer program. 
